
MONDAY 13/12/21 

On Monday, December 13, we started with the official welcome to all the countries. Then each 

school presented its preliminary work. 

After that we went to Burjassot Town Hall where we were received by the mayor and 

councilors. In the afternoon we had a video conference with some AINIA's representatives and 

we did groups of work. Finally we took part in a very funny drumline organized by the Godella 

City Hall! 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 


